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Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3155 

 
Error Codes 5649 and 6507 No Longer Apply to Crossover Claim Types 
Effective on claims with dates of service on or after August 28, 2023, the following error codes will no longer apply 
to crossover claim types.  

• 5649 – 1 UNIT ALLOWED PER DAY 

• 6507 – PHARMACY CLAIM FOR NEW PRESCRIPTION NOT PAID IN LAST 30 DAYS 

No claims will be reprocessed automatically as these updates are go-forward changes. 

 

 


